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Limpopo Government commend law enforcement officers during ZCC year end 
pilgrimage 
 
 
Limpopo Provincial Government commend SAPS , EMS and Traffic officers 
deployed over the weekend during the Zion Christian Church (ZCC) year-end 
worship gathering at Zion City Moria. 
 
The officers were deployed on N1 Bridge, R71, R81, R37, N11 and D19 to 
ensure that road users obey the rules and regulations. As Provincial 
Government, we recognise and thank them for their efforts to ensure road 
incidents are reduced and there is zero tolerance to those breaking the law. 
 
Road accidents halved down from 57 to 28 compared to last year while road 
death have also decreased from 36 in 2017 to 12 this year(2018). This is due the 
law enforcement visibility, hard work and dedication. Their work is noticed by the 
Provincial Government and we encourage them to continue with their outstanding 
job as the St Engenas ZCC church members will be gathering during the last 
week of September.  
 
Government would like to thanks ZCC congregations and other road users such 
as tourists for thier patience. The pilgrimage weekend was conceding with month 
end and as a results our roads were congested nevertheless our officials 
maintained that Limpopo is a “Zero Tolerance Zone”for those who don’t obey the 
rules. Our officers discharged their duties without fear or favour.  
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